Families, we want to hear from you!

The Early Childhood Collaborative Research Centre is establishing a family advisory committee to learn how *parents/guardians* use social media to support their children's social and emotional health.

To participate in this project, you will be asked to take part in:

- One intake virtual interview (~20 minutes)
- Six virtual meetings (~60 minutes) from January to June
- One exit virtual interview (~20 minutes)

In thanks for your time, you will recieve a \$25 gift card at the end of each meeting and interview (possible total \$200).

We are looking for parents/guardians who...

- Are the parent/guardian or primary caregiver of a young child (12 months to 4 years old by January 2024)
- Live in Nova Scotia, New Brunswick, Prince Edward Island, or Newfoundland and Labrador
- · Actively use social media as one source of parenting information

While all families that meet the crtieria are welcome to apply, we are looking for a diverse family advisory group, including some parents/primary caregivers who identify in the following areas:

 Newcomer to Atlantic Canada, Black, Indigenous, People of Colour (BIPOC), Member of the LGBTQIA2S+ Community, Family/guardian of a child with a disability or have a disability themselves.

To express interest in this opportunity, please complete the screening survey:

https://tinyurl.com/ECCRCfamilyvoice



Deadline to apply: March 18, 2024

Please note that completing the survey does not guarantee your participation in the project. Our team will review expressions of interest and reach out to those who are selected for this project.

If you have any questions please contact. Nahal Fakhari: Nahal.Fakhari@msvu.ca





























